
 
 
 
 
September 27, 2024 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
registrar@oeb.ca  
 
Dear Ms. Marconi 
 

Re: Enbridge – Overlea Station Relocation Project 
 EB-2024-0250 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence to propose a process to resolve this application 
as expeditiously as possible. Environmental Defence agrees with Enbridge and Metrolinx that it 
is important to avoid any potential delays of the Overlea Station project. We believe the most 
effective way to achieve that would be for Enbridge to answer the attached interrogatories as 
soon as possible. If those answers can be provided within a week’s time (by October 4th), 
Environmental Defence would be in a position to support the exemption application or provide 
any relevant submissions by October 11, 2024 if not sooner. 
 
We understand that we are providing these interrogatories even before an initial procedural order 
and that this is not the normal course of events. We have taken this proactive step in an attempt 
to expedite the process and avoid any potential delay to the transit project while also ensuring an 
appropriate examination of whether an exemption is warranted.  
 
Yours truly, 

 

Kent Elson 
 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


